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5 May, 2025  

New Zealand Clean Energy 

www.nzcleanenergy.nz 

By email only: tracey@nzcleanenergy.nz 

 

Dear Tracey, 

I refer to the resource consent application of NZ Clean Energy to establish a solar farm adjacent to the Fonterra Darfield 

Manufacturing site and the written approval provided by Fonterra to the application. 

I confirm that Blake Aston, Fonterra Darfield Site Operations Manager, is the Fonterra representative with the authority to 

provide written approval on behalf of Fonterra. 

Selwyn District Council have requested that Fonterra provide such confirmation.  

Yours faithfully, 

Suzanne O’Rourke 

National Environmental Policy Manager 

Suzanne.orourke@fonterra.com 




